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Comments: I am opposed to any changes in forest policies that would reduce or eliminate the protection of our

national forests. They are a national treasure which we should retain. Logging them would be like squandering

our resources for temporary gain. New building construction methods are being developed that avoid wood

framing which would greatly reduce the need to destroy forests. These new methods should be supported not

only for forest protection but for wildfire mitigation. 


